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Kia ora Sam
 
We act for Precinct Properties New Zealand Limited (Precinct) further submitter 189.
 
Following further consideration, Precinct is withdrawing its further submission on the
submission by Viaduct Harbour Holdings Limited (VHHL) (submitter number 1088)
concerning the Wynyard Precinct. Precinct will therefore not attend the mediation on the
Wynyard Precinct topic on Thursday 8 June (Topic 020I/I214).
 
The relevant original submission points are 1088.1, 1088.2, 1088.4 and 1088.5. These
original submission points cover both the Wynyard Precinct and the Viaduct Harbour
Precinct. For clarity, Precinct maintains its further submission in respect of the Viaduct
Harbour Precinct, and will attend the mediation on the Viaduct Harbour Precinct on
Wednesday 7 June.
 
Precinct also otherwise maintains the remainder of its further submission in respect of
PC78/PC80.
 
Please let me know if you have any queries on the above.
 
Kind regards
Brendan
 
 
BRENDAN ABLEY 
SENIOR ASSOCIATE

Chapman Tripp

D: +64 9 357 9162

www.chapmantripp.com
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confidential or subject to legal professional privilege. If you receive this email in error please
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